
 
 
 

 

 

 
  

 

 Dear colleagues, 

 
From today, guests can experience our new Airbus A380 from Abu Dhabi to New York (JFK), as 
we replace one of the existing Boeing 777 services. 
 
The new service (originally scheduled to begin on 1 December) comes in response to strong 
demand from guests traveling over the Thanksgiving holiday, as well as attending the 2015 
Formula 1 Etihad Airways Abu Dhabi Grand Prix taking place in Abu Dhabi between 27 – 29 
November.  

 
A new A380 will also operate on the route from Abu Dhabi to Mumbai from May, 2016, and 
another one to Melbourne from June, 2016.  
 
Let your customers be one of the first to experience the A380 to New York! 

 

 

 

 
 

  
 

A separate seat and bed in 

the First Apartment 

View more 

  

 

  

 

  

  

 

A fully-flat bed in the 

Business Studio 

View more 

  

 

  

 

  

  

 

An Economy Smart Seat with 

a fixed wing headrest 

View more 

  

 

  

 

  

 

  
   

Stay connected   
       

  

 

  
 

  

 
 

 
 

     
 

 

 
 

 Trade Announcement 

http://www.etihad.com/en-us/about-us/our-sponsorships/abu-dhabi-grand-prix/
http://www.etihad.com/en-ae/experience-etihad/flying-reimagined/first-apartment/
http://www.etihad.com/en-ae/experience-etihad/flying-reimagined/business-studio/
http://www.etihad.com/en-ae/experience-etihad/flying-reimagined/economy-smart-seat/
http://www.etihad.com/
http://click.mail.etihadguest.com/?qs=1a64c2c1b64db99f7ac602a202b59ebf935aa9a571ad098ecbce1d3a2f4e8e13513d41c48a7dc5ad
https://www.facebook.com/etihad.airways
https://twitter.com/etihadairways
https://instagram.com/etihadairways/
https://www.youtube.com/user/EtihadAirwaysTM
https://plus.google.com/+etihad/posts
https://www.linkedin.com/company/etihadairways

